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Encourage one another and build each other up

1 Thessalonians 5.11

This week’s value is: j-"riend'sﬁip

Dear parents and carers,

It has been a busy week in school. The children have all
taken part in our Internet Safety Week, creating posters and
having discussions about how to stay safe online. It has
been interesting hearing their thoughts. Such an important
topic!

Being respectful online is:
Including people when they want to be included;
Being kind and supportive;
Listening to other people;
Understanding that other people might not want the
same things as you;
Thinking about how your words and actions make
other people feel;
Not putting pressure on someone and accepting
their boundaries.

Our value this week has been friendship.
Finding things to do together
Relying on each other

Dates for your diary

Friday 18" February Last day of half term
School finishes at 3.15pm for all children, no
After School Club

21°-25" February Half term break

Monday 28" February INSET day
Parent consultations (except Year 4 parents)

Thursday 3" March World Book Day

Thursday 10" March Year 3 trip to Eden
Project

Thursday 17" March Year 1 Hearing
Screening

Impossible on your own
Enjoying being together
Never selfish

Depending on someone else
Sharing hopes and dreams
Happiness and laughter
Including others

Precious

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Fletcher

Parent Consultations

Please check children’s bags for a
slip indicating your appointment
time for Monday 28" February.
Please contact the school office
next week if your child has not been
given a slip.

Thankyou
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SCHOOLS

MAKING SCHOOLS CLICK

i Isles of Scilly




Achievement Awards

Dexter in Reception class who has shown what a chatty,
funny and fan of learning he is each day in school. Keep it up
Dexter!

Daisy in Year 1 has been working really hard in all subjects
and has been trying her best all the time. She has persevered
when she has found something tricky and has been a Year 1
superstar.

Freddie in Year 2 for approaching tasks with enthusiasm and
a good sense of humour. He is always positive no matter how
tricky the problem. He has been working particularly hard in
maths and loves a challenge! Keep up the good work
Freddie.

Emily in Year 3 always tries her best, she puts her full effort
into each piece of work and took particular care over her
water colouring when we were learning the Spanish colours
this week.

Molly in Year 4 is a real superstar. She is always polite and
extremely hardworking, she is friends with everyone and
always has a smile on her face.

Jess in Year 5 who is constantly striving to improve her
writing by ensuring she knows her next target and making
sure she includes it in her work. Well done Jess!

Owen in Year 6 is a hardworking, enthusiastic and extremely
determined young man! Not only has he qualified for the
East Cornwall Cross Country race this week, but he also
qualified for the East Cornwall Football team! An incredible
achievement worthy of a massive 'well-done!' Owen shows
this same determination and hard work in the classroom —
he is such a star and we're very proud of him!

Value Awards

Amelia in Reception is an amazing friend to everyone.
She always shows friendship and knows the importance
of being a good friend. She is kind, considerate and has
a very loving nature. Well done Amelia.

Lois in Year 1 is a fantastic friend. Some of the other
children came and told me how kind she was and how
she had helped them in the playground when they had
no-one to play with. Thank you Lois!

Poppy in Year 2 is kind and caring and if she sees
someone who is upset or feeling lonely she will do her
best to help and include them.

Lacey in Year 3 has made a real effort to cultivate her
friendships over this last term. She is building good
relationships and she is role-modelling this

week’s school value of friendship well.

Dylan in Year 4 who is a true friend to everyone in the
class. He is a very caring boy who values his friends and
is always there for them.

Niall in Year 5 who is always there for his friends and
anyone in his class, he has a caring and calm nature and
is just a lovely person. Thank you Niall for being so
amazing.

Poppy M in Year 6 is a great friend to many of her class.
Her bubbly, cheery nature and beaming, infectious
smile, never fails to include all around her. She is kind
and loyal and someone who makes the perfect friend.

Next week in school and at home

Reception will be learning about Holi as we continue thinking about celebrations and cultures around
the world. We will be creating bright and colourful art as well as painting each other’s faces!

Year 1 will be creating alien drinks and laying out our trap for Beegu. We will leave an Ipad in the window
overnight to see if we can capture any evidence! In maths we will be working on our subtraction skills and
using number lines as well as ten frames to help us. We will be learning about Tim Peake, using the big
apparatus, having a go at papier-mache and thinking about creating an aerial view of our school with

construction.

Year 2 will be creating some interesting music with a junk band using different types of materials. In Science
they will also be learning about some famous scientists and inventors who discovered materials that we use
in our everyday lives. In English they will be learning about school life for Victorian children....very different

to the Bishop Cornish experience!

Year 3 will enjoy our well-deserved movie afternoon.

Year 4 will be finishing our geography unit about Europe and will be learning how to tell the time in

Spanish.

Year 5 will travel through black holes into new galaxies as they write their sci-fi stories. They have been
researching the solar system and been thinking about inventing a new planet for their stories.

Year 6 will be thinking about '"What kind of king is Jesus?' in R.E.; continue to improve their writing by
further text deconstruction; finish our maths work on percentages; making Morse code bracelets and try
out some air-raid art, inspired by Henry Moore, using charcoal!




This week in school and at home
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